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To,

Mr. Percy Jackson, 

Cape Town, South Africa

January 20, 2012
This letter is to inform that you have been selected for our prestigious 2012-13 Annual Scholarship Award. Your annual scholarship will be provided in three payments of $500, $400 or $300. Your first award payment will be provided upon verification of enrollment at the start of the semester, the second will be provided at the start of the summer semester and the third at the start of the Fall semester.

The Scholarship has been made possible by a generous commitment from The Step Foundation, which donated $10 million to our university in order to help needy and deserving students like you and give them a chance to get higher quality education. We hope this scholarship will help you and you will be able to concentrate on your studies, without any financial burden.

Hoping to see you soon at the university. Congratulations again!
Sincerely,

Signature

Wesley Snipers
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